Dear participants,

The 6th International Conference and School on Particle Physics "Trends in Particle Physics -
Primorsko 2012" will be held from the 10" to the 16™ of June in Primorsko, Bulgaria, a lovely resort at
the southern Black sea coast. It will be hosted by the BNB Hotel. The location is N 42.269831°, E
27.754618° or if you prefer a link to Google maps you can see here: http://maps.google.bg/maps?
q=42.269831,27.754618.

The official arrival date is the 10" of June and the official departure date is the 16" of June. Here we
provide some information about travelling options to Primorsko.

The nearest airport to Primorsko is Bourgas. On the 9" there are regular flights from Budapest,
Moscow, Oslo, Prague, St. Petersburg, Warsaw and Sofia to Bourgas Airport. On the 10" of June,
2012, one can fly to Bourgas from Dublin, London, Moscow, Prague, St. Petersburg and Sofia.

There are plenty of flights to Sofia as well, which is the biggest airport in Bulgaria and the one with
the biggest traffic of in- and outgoing flights. If you decide to fly to Sofia, you would still have to get
to Bourgas on your way to Primorsko. This you can do by plane (as mentioned above) or by land.

Bourgas could be reached by train. Departure timetables for train from Sofia to Bourgas are available
at http://razpisanie.bdz.bg/site/search.jsp . Be aware that some places on this website could be read

only in Bulgarian.

One can also travel by bus directly from the Central Bus Station of Sofia to Primorsko
(http://www.centralnaavtogara.bg/index.php?mod=06a943c59f33a34bb5924aaf72cd2995).

The city of Bourgas is about 60 km north from the town where the conference will be held, so getting
there is not the final thing you should do. For this last bit there are not too many options. By taxi is a
comfort but rather expensive way to do that. There are also several busses from Bourgas to
Primorsko. Schedules can be found at http://www.bgrazpisanie.com/en .

For all of you arriving at inconvenient time we will organize some transportation from Bourgas to
Primorsko. It would be much easier for us if we have your travel information in advance.

We would like to remind you to consider both your arrival as well as departure trips.

Feel free to contact us for any details or problems (if any emerge) concerning your travel scheme. If
you need any assistance we will be glad to help you with whatever we can.

Best regards,

Organizing committee
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